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To:
 
Nursing School Directors, Instructors, and Students

From:

Debra Sun, RN, MSN, FNP



Nursing School Liaison

O’Connor Hospital

Date:

March 3, 2008

Subject:
Parking
This is a reminder that all students must park in designated areas. Students are not allowed to park in visitor areas. The acceptable parking areas are the third and fourth level of the parking structure or in the back parking lot (except the spaces marked visitor). It is not acceptable to park in the parking lot next to the cafeteria and MOB at anytime. If you cannot find parking in these areas there is free valet parking available at the front lobby.  

The parking lots are being monitored and if a student is found to be parking inappropriately then the student will be asked to move his/her car to the appropriate area and the occurrence will be reported to the instructor or school. 

If there are any questions about this please feel free to contact me.  

Thank you.
2105 Forest Avenue, San Jose, CA 95128

(408) 947-2971
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